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Grace Alive!
Sundays
WEEK-TV 25 — 9 AM
WBNH-FM 88.5 — 9 AM

Live Stream
Sundays
media.gracepres.org — 11 AM

You can listen to all of Pastor Bryan’s 
“Unlimited Grace” radio programs at 
media.gracepres.org/unlimitedgrace 
or by subscribing to the podcast in 
the iTunes tore.

Unlimited Grace Radio

We Welcome Our Special Speaker

Today we welcome our special guest speaker, Stephen 
Lawrence, to the pulpit. Stephen joined the Grace staff as a 
pastoral intern in May of last year. He previously served for 7 
years as a campus minister with Campus Outreach at Bradley 
University, and is currently finishing up a distance Master of 
the Arts in Biblical Theological studies degree at Covenant 
Theological Seminary and serving the church through 
missional outreach in the community. Stephen is passionate 
about equipping the saints for the work of the ministry and 
seeing gospel multiplication occur. He plans to seek ordination 
and plant a church in the near future. Stephen is married to 
Courtney, and they have a two-year-old daughter, Layla, and a 
baby boy on the way.

Next week, Pastor Bryan will resume his series “By Grace to 
Glory” with a message from Matthew chapter 5.

CHURCH LIFE
WPEO’s 15th Annual Bible Drive
Today is the Last Day!
Love Packages recycles and sends materials to those who 
hunger for God’s Word around the world! We are collecting 
donations of Bibles, CDs and DVDs, Sunday School supplies, 
and other Christian material. For more information, contact 
Pastor Kerry at kfrantz@gracepres.org or Randy Whitman at 
rwhitman@gracepres.org.

Grace Workshop 
with Pastor Bryan
Sunday, October 13, 
9:45-10:45am
Pastor Bryan Chapell 
will teach a class on 
the foundational

teaching that guides our church: “Grace in All of Scripture; 
Christ for All of Life.” The class will meet in the Gym/Fellowship 
Hall. Hosted by the “Christ First” Sunday school class. Register 
at www.gracepres.org/graceworkshop. Open to everyone. 

Prayer Ministry Update
We are in the process of expanding our prayer ministry here 
at the church. Instead of monthly Watchman booklets, we 
will be making prayer requests available to pastors, staff, and 
multiple prayer teams on a weekly basis. These requests can be 
submitted through the Connection Cards on Sunday mornings. 
If your prayer requests need to remain private, please mark 
“confidential” on the Connection Cards, and those requests will 
only go to the pastors. It is a privilege and an honor to pray for 
us to pray for you and your families!
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PRAISE AND CONFESSION

ASSURANCE OF GRACE

WELCOME

PRAYERS AND THANKSGIVING

GRACE FROM GOD’S WORD
“A Shocking Revelation”

Matthew 8:5-13
p. 813 in the Grace Bible

Stephen Lawrence, pastoral intern

BLESSING FOR GOD’S MISSION

Today’s sermon outline has been translated into multiple languages  
and is available at the Welcome Center.

ADULTS

Grace Family Christmas Rehearsals
Sundays, 4:00-5:30pm
It’s not too late to join the Grace Family Christmas Choir as 
we prepare for this year’s concert: “The Promise.” Concerts 
are December 6th-8th. For more information, contact Pennie 
Crowley at 309.589.6434 or pcrowley@gracepres.org.

SERMON NOTES

Parenting Conference
October 18-19
Join us for a parenting conference with Stephen Estock & 
Sue Jakes. Sessions will be Friday, 6:30-8:45pm and Saturday 
morning, 8:45am-12:00pm. Topics that will be covered include 
Gospel-Centered Parenting, Parenting in the Covenant,
Biblical Discipline, Deuteronomy 6: A Plan with a Promise, and 
Training Children and Families in Worship.
Cost is $10/person and childcare is available for $5/child per 
day. Visit www.gracepres.org/parenting for more information 
and to register.

Puppets in God’s Hands
We are looking for a couple of adults 
to serve as helpers for our Puppet 
Team. The team is made up of pre-teen 
and teen students. They rehearse on 
Wednesday evenings and perform a 
few times a year on Sunday mornings. 
As a helper, you would assist the 
children and the team coordinator as
needed to keep things running smoothly. No puppet 
experience necessary. For more information, contact Julie at 
jcordes@gracepres.org.

Unlimited Grace Dessert 
Fundraiser
Thursday, October 10, 6:30pm
Join Pastor Bryan and Kathy at a 
dessert fundraiser for the Unlimited

Grace International Broadcasts. We’ll be joined by TransWorld 
Radio representative Bill Tell as we look forward to continuing 
the fulfillment of the Great Commission through the 
international outreach of Unlimited Grace. We’ll also hear 
from pastors and teachers around the world that have been 
impacted by Pastor Bryan’s teaching and the Unlimited Grace 
broadcasts. If you’re able to attend, please mark “RSVP - 
Unlimited Grace” along with how many will be attending on 
your Connection Card, or you can call the church office. 


